TERM 1 | FRIDAY 19
FEBRUARY 2021

YEAR 7 MEET THE TEACHER

Last night we hosted a virtual Meet The Teacher event for our Year 7 families.
Due to ongoing COVID restrictions, we had to host the event in an online forum.

This was a great opportunity for families to meet the Year advisors, pastoral care teachers and
various subject teachers through a series of short videos. The faculties also shared what students

would be learning throughout the year, the assessments and homework that they could expect to
receive.

The site will be available until next Thursday 25 February for those Year 7 Families who weren't
able to log in last night.
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